25 June 2016

Mr Paul Murphy

Chief Executive Officer

Media Entertainment and Arts Alliance
PO Box 723 Strawberry Hills

SYDNEY NSW 2012

Dear Mr Murphy,

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Labor’s policies on whistleblower
reforms.

Labor is committed to effective whistleblower protection.

The passage of the Public Interest Disclosure Act was a landmark achievement of the
former Labor Government.

Labor will act to provide greater protection to encourage whistleblowers to come
forward irrespective of where they work.

A Shorten Labor Government will extend the ground-breaking public sector
whistleblower protection laws Labor introduced in 2013 to the private and not for
profit sector.

Anyone who takes adverse action against whistleblowers will face two years jail and an
$18,000 fine, and whistleblowers will be able to take civil action for reinstatement and
compensation.

Yours sincerely,
ALP Information Services Unit
Australian Labor Campaign Headquarters

www.alp.org.au

WE’LL PUT
PEOPLE FIRST

BILL SHORTEN AND LABOR. WE’LL PUT PEOPLE FIRST

PO BOX 6222, KINGSTON ACT 2604 ABN 38 318 251 221
T 03 8625 5000, Twitter: @AustralianLabor, facebook.com/LaborConnect, www.alp.org.au

Authorised by G. Wright, Australian Labor Party, 5/9 Sydney Avenue, Barton, ACT, 2600



